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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

POSTPONEMENT OF THE FIRST LEADERSHIP SUMMIT
FOR NCR SCHOOL HEADS OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC
SECONDARY SCHOOLS OF THE PHILIPPINES (NAPSSPHIL)

1. In reference to the attached letter from Dr. Warlito D. Rosareal, President and
Dr. Corazon R. Regino, Regional President of the National Association of Public

Secondary Schools of the Philippines (NAPSSHIL), the field is hereby informed
on the above-captioned subject.

2. The cited summit will be held on April, 2024 to ensure complete attendance
of participants and provide ample time for the preparation of the activity.

For more information, please contact:

Dr. Warlito D. Rosareal
National President, NAPSSPHIL
09104296428

Dr. Corazon R. Regino
Regional President, NAPSSPHIL
09399340511 ; 09683622376

Encl.: As stated
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF MANDALUYONG CITY

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC SECONDARY SCHOOLS OF THE PHILIPPINES

February 9, 2024

DIR. JOCELYN DR. ANDAYA
Regional Director

Department of Education - NCR
Misamis St., Bago Bantay
Quezon City

Madam:

Greetings in Jesus Christ's name from the National Association of Public Secondary
Schools of the Philippines [NAPSSPHIL] Officers and Board of Directorsl!

In connection with our request for approval to hold the FIRST LEADERSHIP
SUMMIT FOR NCR SCHOOL HEADS with the theme, “Strengthening the Passion
and Excellence in Resolving the Gaps in Education para sa Batang Makabansa at
Bansang Makabata” from February 14-16, 2024, at the Hotel Supreme Convention
Center, 113 Magsaysay Avenue, Baguio City, we appreciate that the office released
Advisory No. 12 s. 2024 last January 24, 2024, and in our discussion, we decided
that we should conduct this summit in the month of April 2024 for the reason that
we have scheduled activities in the field that may affect the attendance of the school
heads and also because we have enough time to prepare for the said event.

In this regard, may we respectfully request to issue an Advisory for the
POSTPONEMENT of the said activity.

It is with fervent hope that this request will be given utmost consideration by your
good office.

Thank you, and God bless.

Very truly yours

DR. CO N R. REGINO
NAPSSPHIL Regional President - NCR

DR. Wl\% ROSAREAL

NAPSSPHIL National President
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